Oct. 27,2016

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
PO Box 5056
Wausau, WI 54402

Hello Honor Flight- Central Wisconsin,

Enclosed is a donation to your program from our church second quarter Mission project. It is a
blessing to the veterans and to all of us citizens who come in contact with our vets who served so
bravely in conflicts overseas. We know they truly appreciate being able to talk about their service to
their country.

I have personally enjoyed seeing the Wausau Daily Herald special section after each flight comes
back from Washington, D.C. My father served in occupied Germany after WWII as a young man
from Wisconsin, but he lives in another state now. Two years ago he had a ride in a B-17 (like he did
in Germany) and last month he took a ride in a restored Stearman biplane trainer, painted in the Navy
colors. He didn’t stop smiling for a week.

God Bless your organization and your volunteers.

ol

Tom Lindow
Treasurer




